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In an article -he authored for

1¢ January 1983 issue of the TESL Reporter , Vance Stevens

offered to mail a copy of various public domain computer programs (that can be used for
teaching languages) to anyone sending him a § 1/4" floppy disk in a stamped, self-addressed,
disk-mailing envelope. Since that time, Mr. Stevens has changed addresses. He is no longer
at Hawaii Preparatory Academy and requests that disks be sent to his new address: Language
Centre, Sultan Qaboos University, Box 6281, Ruwi / Muscat, Oman.





